Fleet Russell White, Jr. and Priscilla Brown White

QOctober 15,2014

John W Hickenlooper, Governor
136 State Capitol
Denver, Colorado 80203-1792

Subject: Possible violation of Colorado law regarding the Open Records Act and the
retention and disposition of public records and criminal justice records by the
District Attorney of the Twentieth Judicial District

Governor Hickenlooper,

We have been in contact with the Office of the Attorney General in regard to a matter
involving the District Attorney of the Twentieth Judicial District. Our October 6, 2014 letter to
the Attorney General is attached.

As outlined in our October 6, 2014 letter, we have been advised by the District Attorney
of the Twentieth Judicial District that none of the correspondence and communications of his
successor, Mary Lacy, are in his custody and control. Furthermore, the District Attorney has
refused to provide us the reason for the absence of these records from his custody and control
and the identity and location of the person having such custody and control as required by the
Colorado Open Records Act.

As stated in our October 6 letter to the Attorney General, we request an investigation
regarding violations of Colorado law by the Boulder District Attorney's office.

We will appreciate learning your position on this matter forthwith. Please feel free to
contact us for additional information.

Sincerely,
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Fleet Rixésell White, Jr. Priscilla Brown White

enclosures

ce Jack Finlaw, Governor's Chief Legal Counsel (with enclosures)
John Suthers, Attorney General (without enclosures)
Cynthia Coffman, Deputy Attorney General (without enclosures)





